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Dear Edna,

I cannot thank you enough for the support you have shown us over the past three years. You have
helped us materialize recent projects that, not long ago, had only been mere ideas.
‘Groundbreaking projects such Gran’s University, created this year to archive rural knowledge,
pass on information to future generations, and address important issues facing the rural West.

Thanks to your continued support and generosity, the M12 Collective has been able to expand
its cultural projects and collaborations, increasing our impact and furthering our efforts to
~explore the identity and value of so often under-represented rural communities.

This year we are in the midst of opening The Feed Store, our new base of operations on the High
Plains of Eastern Colorado. Your gift is extremely important because it will not only help advance
our mission but will help us make this experimental space for rural culture a reality. We greatly
appreciate your previous donations and hope you might be able to join others as a member of
one of three giving societies this year: Friends of M12 (with a gift of $250), M12 Sponsors (S500),
M12 Patrons ($750). :

Our artists, collaborators, organizers and staff — everyone here in the M12 Collective joins me in
thanking you for your generous partnership and support.

As the rural west faces increased challenges in the 215 century, we are committed to
advancement and stewardship of rural culture. Please help to make this possible with your most
generous annual contribution! Donations can be made online or mailed to the address at the
bottom of this letter.

Thank you so much for your continued support.

Sincerely,
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Stacey Ray Roth
Development Director
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